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There are two important questions in the scholarship application that determine which application 
pages are available for students to complete. The way the student answers these questions will  
trigger the appropriate pages.

Students who will graduate from high school in December 2022 or Spring 2023 MUST select “Yes”.  
This will trigger the application pages for high school seniors. These pages contain the necessary 
questions for all of the scholarships available to high school seniors. These questions must be  
answered to qualify for the GIPS Foundation scholarships available to high school seniors.

If the student selects “No” to this question, the application pages for a college student will appear. 

Students who will receive their diploma from Grand Island Senior High, Ombudsman, or Success 
Academy, MUST select “Yes”.  GISH students DO NOT enter email information for a registrar. This 
information is embedded in the application process for GISH students only.  

Students who will not graduate from Grand Island Senior High MUST select “No”. This will trigger a 
page requesting email information for a registrar or guidance counselor. An email request will be sent 
from the application.
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 Important questions in the Application

Contact Information page

Education Information page

Are you graduating from high school in December 2022 or Spring 2023?

                         Will you receive your high school diploma from Grand Island Senior High?


